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11 November 2016 
Dear Parents/Carers
Fundraising for Children in Need
Friday 18 November is the official Children in Need national event celebrating 36 years since its launch. The Bourne Academy will be raising funds for this extremely worthwhile charity and we hope that your child will be as generous as possible for this important cause.
On the day students may wear their own clothes for a minimum donation of £1.00 which can paid to their tutors at any time during that week.  I should stress that students should wear clothes that are both practical and appropriate for a day of learning at the Academy, with no visible midriff.
I would like to thank you for your partnership in this and in anticipation of your continued support for all our fundraising events.
There will be a Charity Netball match between Staff and Students from 4pm to 5pm which students can make donations to enter or spectate.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours sincerely

Mrs. Lisse Burbidge
Fundraising Coordinator
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